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Thank you to the dancers who write the articles for your clubs for each issue. Your job is 
very important to getting the word out about your club dances. And thanks for being on 
time! One small thing - in the coming year, I am going to pay closer attention to the word 
count – 150-200 words. No more.  
 
The next deadline is August 15 for the October-December issue. It does not seem 
possible that 2024 is moving right along! 
 
If there are questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or anyone on the Doin’s 
staff.  
 
The next BIG deadline for the magazine and clubs is November 15 – please start 
sending your 2025 dance schedules as they are planned.  
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